NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Senator Tedisco Helps Break Ground for New Caroga Lake Fire

Station

SENATOR JIM TEDISCO  July 1, 2020

Senator Jim Tedisco (R,C,I-Glenville) today participated in the ground breaking ceremony for

the new Caroga Lake Volunteer Fire Company fire station on Route 29 in the Town of

Caroga.

The 10,000 square foot facility will be replacing the existing station which was built in 1952.
The new facility was designed by C2 Design group and is being built by LeChase

Construction.



"Thanks to Chief Howard Dutcher, Fire Company President Bob Sullivan and all the
members of the department -- and all of our first responders -- for everything they do in the

community to keep people safe, particularly in this difficult time! I look forward to coming

back for the ribbon-cutting," said Senator Jim Tedisco.




